Dashwood Volunteer Fire Department

230 Hobbs Road Qualicum Beach B. C. V9K 2B2



Date: September 20, 2023

To: Brayden Osborn, Fire Service Coordinator

Re: Support for Grant Application

Dashwood Volunteer Fire Department

Special Meeting

September 20, 2023.

A special meeting was held on September 20, 2023. Board Members in attendance—Don Alberg, Harvey Twidale, Arlene Ahrens, Larry Nixon, and Alf Jablonski. Also in attendance Fire Chief Nick Acciavatti, Lieutenant Willow Bloomquist, Lieutenant Brad Guthrie.

Harvey Twidale made a motion in support of The Regional District of Nanaimo applying for and to receive and manage the grant funding for the Community Emergency Preparedness Fund, seconded by Arlene Ahrens, on behalf of the Dashwood Volunteer Fire Department, jointly with the Nanoose, Qualicum, and Coombs Fire Departments. Motion carried.

Signed

Don Alberg

Chairman of the Board of Directors.